From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: EB-2020-0246 Letter of Comment
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2021 5:35:17 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 8:53 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
julie ruston

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

my cottage residence is_ on Six Mile Lake but we don't get postal service so I don't have a postal
code for the cottage. My concern with this Hydro One proposal (EB-2020-0246 elimination of seasonal rate class) is
that I am already paying 40% more for my annual hydro bill to Hydro One than I pay for my hydro at my bungalow
in Richmond Hill which we live in full time with 4 of us living at our home address. The idea of raising my already
outrageous hydro one bill for my cottage by 10% makes no sense. I protest this increase and will also send a note to

my MPP to protest this proposal.

-- Attachment --
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